
Sauder Woodworking Co. 
502 Middle Street 
Archbold, OH 43502 

RE: California Proposition 65 Compliance 

Date: December 7, 2023 

 
This correspondence concerns Sauder Woodworking Company’s ongoing compliance with California’s Safe 
Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act, commonly known as “Proposition 65”. As explained below, due to 
ongoing testing and verification, all of Sauder Woodworking’s products fall within the “safe harbor” that do not 
require special labeling. 
 

Proposition 65, as it has developed, lists a significant number of chemicals and ingredients that California has 
determined may be carcinogenic or reproductive toxins. If one or more of those substances is present in a product 
in excess of the minimum prescribed level for that substance, then Proposition 65 requires that either the product 
be labeled accordingly, or appropriate signage be posted at point of sale using mandated California-specific 
warnings. 

 
In response to the Proposition 65 requirements, Sauder Woodworking tests its products to ensure compliance. 
Testing has verified that all of Sauder Woodworking’s products do not exceed any triggering threshold for any of 
the listed Proposition 65 constituents. Accordingly, due to the testing of its products and the resulting verification 
of compliance, Sauder Woodworking does not label those products that are in compliance with the Proposition 65 
safe harbor. 

 
If any product, for any reason, becomes one that requires labeling under Proposition 65, then Sauder 
Woodworking will label such product(s) in full compliance with the requirements of Proposition 65 and any 
applicable law. 

 
Should you have any questions concerning the above, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Thank you! 

 

 


